
Bromley Friends of the Earth 

 

Bromley Friends of the Earth (BFoE) is run entirely by 

volunteers with the aim of promoting environmental issues 

and understanding, in the Borough of Bromley. The group 

is affiliated to the national Friends of the Earth community 

but are completely independent from it. The group started in 1972 and campaign on 

most environmental issues.  

BFoE have a core group of enthusiastic campaigners but are always ready to 

welcome new faces and new ideas. The biodiversity within our borough is wide 

ranging and BFoE campaign vigorously to uphold it, as well as supporting 

campaigns nationally and internationally.  

Being a large group, Bromley Friends of the Earth campaign on most issues: 

• Nature 

• Climate 

• How we use our planet’s resources 

• How we dispose of them 

The group hold days of action, stalls, give talks to interested groups and schools, 

publish a monthly newsletter, and hold a public meeting each month. The group also 

arrange outings for members, fundraise, and create information leaflets. 

Monthly meetings are held at the Friends Meeting House, 46 Ravensbourne Road, 

Bromley BR1 1HP on the first Tuesday of each month, from 7.30 pm - 10.00 pm, 

covering a variety topics, very often with a speaker for the first half. The meetings 

are always open to non-members. 

If would like to know more about this organisation follow them on Facebook. If you 

want to join the group visit their website 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Friends-of-the-Earth-Bromley-395723110533250/about/?ref=page_internal
https://friendsoftheearth.uk/groups/bromleyfriendsoftheearth

